
 

 

  

 
 

Thank You for Hosting the God's Hope for America Pilgrimage 
 
Ki Hoon Kim and Michael Balcomb 
August 15, 2014 
 
Dear Family, 
 
Greetings from Korea. We have just successfully completed the final report of the God’s Hope for 
America Pilgrimage, which has been warmly received by our True Mother and brothers and sisters 
here. 
 
While we were able to personally thank most of those who traveled with us on the bus, we also want 
to take this moment to recognize and thank all of you, our wonderful families and communities 
across the United States whom we visited throughout this journey. Being a pilgrim on the road can 
be a grueling task and, whether greeted by three families or three hundred, everywhere we arrived, 
we were warmly welcomed, encouraged, and inspired to continue our journey. This pilgrimage could 
not have succeeded without your gracious hospitality and participation. Thank you! 
 
As we move forward, we want to keep in mind the vision that True Father had for this great nation. 
Especially as we are preparing for the United States nationwide memorial for True Father, coming 
up on September 20, we want to offer our reinvigorated dedication by encouraging each other to 
reach out to at least one person a day. You were all so welcoming of our traveling family – please 
continue to work together within yours and with other communities to keep the momentum 
going.  We are preparing books and materials and will continue to keep the God’s Hope for America 
website updated for outreach. It is through our continued efforts that we can truly realize True 
Father’s vision and God’s Hope for America. To ready our hearts for honoring our True Father, let 
us continue to uphold his true ideal and spread God’s message to our brothers and sisters across 
America. 
 
It was important to us to personally greet all of you throughout our beautiful country, America. We 
want to thank you all again for welcoming us so warmly into your communities; we cannot 
underestimate the power of lovingly homemade food and sincere fellowship in reconnecting us with 
our original minds and with each other! 
Thank you again and God Bless you, 
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